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Newsletter 8th February 2024 
 

 
As we come to the end of the half term I 
wanted to reflect on some key events: 
Y3 Wagamma Trip 
Staff and children visited Wagammas to learn 
about Healthy Eating. The children really 
enjoyed the trip – especially eating the 
delicious meals they had created. 
 
Year 3 and 4 Girls Football Tournament 
Mr Darbon and Miss Odeniyi escorted the 
girls to a local tournament. The girls played 
incredibly well, especially as it was the first 
tournament for many of them. Further details 
can be found on the website. 
 
School Council Trip 
The School Council accompanied by Miss 
Walker visited Cllr Ahmad-Wallana, the 
Mayor of Hillingdon. The children were able 
to ask the Mayor lots of tricky questions as 
well as visiting the Council Chambers.  
 
Taekwondo 
This week Robin`s and Caterpillar`s classes 
spent an enjoyable morning experiencing a 
new sport at Highfield. The children enjoyed 
the session with one saying `It was fun but so 
hard to balance on one leg. They made it look 
so easy` 
 
NSPCC – Numbers Day 
Thank you to parents for their donations we 
raised £179.00 for the NSPCC. 
 
Parent Consultations in March 
On Tuesday 5th March parents will be invited 
in to look at their child`s books, with the 
consultations taking place on Thursday 7th 
March.  
After half term a parentmail will be sent with 
further details. 
 

  
Clubs 

After half term clubs on offer will be: 
Monday Art & Craft:                         Years 2 - 6  

Girls` Football:                   Years 3 - 6 

Tuesday Football:                              Years 4 - 6 
Lego:                                    Years R - 2 
Archery                                Year 1 - 4  

Wednesday Football:                              Years 1– 3 
Choir:                                   Years 2– 6            

Thursday Ukulele:                               Years 3 - 6     
Brain Training                     Years 1-6 
Tag Rugby                            Years 3- 6 

Some of the clubs still have a few places available. Please 
contact the office for details.          

Term Dates for 2024 -2025  
For those parents looking to plan holidays for the academic 
year 2024 -2025 the school term dates including training 
dates can be found on the website.  
 
 I would again like to thank all the staff, children and 
parents for their hard work, support and commitment to 
Highfield Primary School during and I hope you all have an 
enjoyable half term. 
Ms Lisa Corrigan 
Headteacher 
 
Key Spring Term dates: 
February  
Monday 19th                              Term starts 
Tuesday 27th                              Choir Sing! Festival  
                                                     In school Pre –Visit                        
March  
Tuesday 5th                               Brunel Athletics Day 
Thursday 7th                              Parent Consultations 
                                                    Science Workshops 
                                                    World Book Day 
Friday 8th                                    Y6 Junior Citizenship 
Monday 11th – Friday 15th      Science Week  
Monday 18th – 22nd                  Friends of Highfield 
                                                    Bunny Run Week 
Monday 18th                             Reception Hearing  
                                                    Vision Screening 
Friday 22nd                                Y6 RAF Bunker Trip 
Thursday 28th                           1:15 Term Ends     
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